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August 19, 2020 
 
 
Jason Jenkins 
Miami Dolphins 
Senior Vice President, Communications and Community Affairs 
7500 S.W. 30th Street 
Davie, FL 33314 
 
Dear Mr. Jenkins: 
 
On behalf of the Miami Dade Branch NAACP and its Civic Engagement Committee, we would like to 
express our sincere thanks for your generous support and collaboration with the Get Out the Vote 
(GOTV) Souls to the Polls initiative.  

All thanks to your sponsorship that the Miami-Dade Branch NAACP was able to successfully host these 
two events at the North Dade Regional Library and the Joseph Caleb Center on the last day of early 
voting. We feel that the distribution of the one thousand meals and Dolphin pennants contributed to the 
improved turnout recorded for this primary election.  

Clearly, the Miami Dolphins understand the importance of getting more voters to the polls, particularly 
when the underlying concern of the socio-economic effects of the COVID-19 pandemic exists. 

Once again thank you for your valuable sponsorship of the Souls to the Polls GOTV event and I hope that 
you continue sponsoring such events, and making the events remarkable.   

Sincerely,      
 

Ruban Roberts 
Ruban Roberts  
President 
Miami-Dade Branch of the NAACP 
 
Paulette Bartlett 
 
Paulette Bartlett 
Civic Engagement Committee, Chair 
Miami-Dade Branch of the NAACP 
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